
 
Let local governments protect local farmers.   
HB 2469: Restore farmer’s rights. In 2013, the Oregon legislature took away the right of local 
government to regulate agriculture. Since then the legislature has failed to provide any 
meaningful statewide regulations to protect family farmers from the risks of genetically 
modified (GMO) crops. 
 
 
Thanks, 
Larry Cole 
Josephine county 
 


